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11th January 2024 
Year 5 Weald and Downland Living Museum Visit 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are writing to inform you that as part of our History learning about Anglo-Saxons, Year 5 will have the 
opportunity to visit the Weald and Downland Living Museum visit on the following dates: 
 
Thursday 14th March 2024 (Neptune and Jupiter)          Friday 15th March 2024 (Venus and Mercury) 
 
This spring, Year 5 will be learning about the Anglo-Saxon period including Vikings and their invasion of Britain. 
They will learn about the everyday lives for people during this time period and compare them to their own, they 
will also consider the impact of the Anglo-Saxons and Vikings on our lives today. The Weald and Downland Living 
museum will provide opportunities for your child to visit the Anglo-Saxon hall and through a workshop explore life 
like an Anglo-Saxon. 
 
As the trip will be all day, children will require a packed lunch. This should be in a named carrier bag, with 
disposable contents to avoid loss of any items and a bottle of water. 
The children will need to wear suitable warm clothing, a coat, hat and a pair of gloves. They will also need to wear 
wellies/old trainers. 
 
The cost of this visit has been reduced after securing a travel grant and is £17.10 per child. This covers the cost of 
entry, the workshop and coach hire for the whole day. This must be paid via your Scopay account as we are unable 
to accept any cash payments. If you are unable to contribute towards the cost of this visit please speak to your 
child’s class teacher. Unfortunately, if we do not receive sufficient payment towards this visit it may be necessary 
to cancel. With this in mind, we are asking that all payments are made by Thursday 8th February to enable the 
visit to go ahead. 
 
Many thanks for supporting what promises to be a fun and enriching curriculum visit! 
 
Yours sincerely,  
The Year 5 team 
____________________________________________________________________________________ 

Year 5 Weald and Downland Living Museum Visit 
 
Child’s Name: ………………………………………………………………….  Class: ………………………………. 
 
I give permission for my child to take part in the Weald and Downland Living Museum visit. 

   I have/have not paid online  

   I am available to offer my help as a volunteer on ___________________________________ 

 
 If your child is receiving FSM and you require a packed lunch please tick this box   
 
 
Signed ……………………………………………………………………………………… (Person with parental responsibility) 


